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LESTER BISSETTE

Senior class president 
and voted Mr* Bailey Higb 
are two honors coming 
Lester*s way in his senior 
year. His dependability is 
attested by the fact that 
he has served as a class 
officer each year of high 
school and president of 
the P.P.A. in 19^7. In his 
Junior year he walked off 
with the Best All—iround 
Medal, After graduation he 
plans to enter Duke, vAere 
he will study to be a 
mlnlster«

MILDRED FINCH

Here cones Mr. Weaver’s 
secretary, brown haired,
blue-eyed "Micky". She has 
a sweet personality and is 
a likeable girl, Mildred 
was elected Miss Popular
ity in the tenth, elev
enth, and twelfth grades. 
In the eleventh grade she 
won over all the high
school classes. In her 
senior year she repre
sented Bailey in the Nash 
County Harvest Festival 
and was elected Miss
Bailey High by her class
mates, Mildred is unde
cided what her futTure will 
be.

EDWARD GLOVBt

Edward isn't following 
the general pattern of the 
average senior, »His 
English grades, "states 
Mrs, Parmer, "are on the 
upward trend," He possess
es two other traits, neat
ness and quietness, that 
are admirable qualities in 
anyone. According to 
North Carolina is to have 
another patrolman.

DELTON DEANS

Tall, slender "Poly" to 
his class mates, Delton 
smilingly does whatever is 
expected of him. TMs 
trait won him the Most 
Dependable title in the 
senior class. Because of 
hi? height, 6' 3", 'Delton 
has been a star oh the 
volley ball team for the 
past four years; he plays 
also on the baseball team. 
Delton says there are two 
things he likes to do best 
of all: play baseball and 
go to a Bar B Q supper 
with the FFA chapter. 
Delton is undecided iirtiat 
his future will be,but all 
hope for him the greatest 
success in whatever he 
takes up.

THE LUCAMA-KENLY BANK

Capitol, Surplus, and Iftidivided Profits

$101,000

MEMBER-FEDERAL DEPOSIT 

Insurance Goz*poratlon

A real actress— proved by 
her role in the senior 
play— a star forward on 
the basketball team, a 
word for everybody, a fu
ture nurse that is certain 
to make good— vAiat more 
need be said?
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